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27 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
ATTENDANCE ASSEMBLY 
 
Education for your child is important and regular attendance at school is essential for your child to 
achieve their educational best and increase their career and life options.  Our school works in 
partnership with the parent community to encourage and support regular attendance of our students.  
One of the ways we do this is by rewarding those students who attend school more than 90% of the 
time.  When your child attends school every day, learning becomes easier, and your child will build 
and maintain friendships with other children. 
 
Your child has attended school more that 90% of the time this term, and as such, we are inviting your 
family to an attendance ceremony on Friday 1 July at 10.30 am.  Your child will share in a celebratory 
cake, receive an award and attendance pencil, and will go into the draw to receive a gift voucher. 
 
We invite you to the school hall to share in this special attendance celebration.  You are welcome to 
stay and have a piece of cake and enjoy morning tea with your child. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Matt Carter 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

 
GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

Term 2 Attendance Assembly 
 
 

❑ I will be attending the assembly on Friday 1 July at 10.30 am. 

❑ I will have _____ additional adults with me. 

 
 
Parent/Carer Name:  _______________________________________________________________ 


